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•	 AWANA begins August 14, 2019, Wednesday 
evenings, 6:40pm until 7:45pm. Children’s Choir 
begins at 6:15pm.

•	 SECURITY PROCEDURE - Parents will sign in K-5th 
graders at one of the check-in kiosks located on the 
2nd floor of A Building and the 1st & 2nd floor of B 
Building. Parents must have your security label to pick 
up your K-4th grade clubber.

•	 Pick up time for K-4th grade is 7:45pm. After 
8:00pm, children will be taken to the Woodstock 
Kids office located on the 2nd floor of the A 
Building. 5th & 6th grades will be dismissed. Please 
have a pre-planned meeting place.

•	 New Clubbers must complete the Entrance Booklet 
to begin the appropriate book for AWANA.

•	 Clubbers are expected, each week, to:

•	Have their own handbook with them.

•	Work at home preparing to say their sections 
(Parent help is encouraged, enjoy this time with 
your child!)

•	Saying Sections: Sections of the handbook must be 
passed in their entirety in one sitting. Listeners can 
give 2 “helps” per section.

•	Say sections to participate in game time. For 
safety, please have your child wear athletic shoes.

•	 Parents, WE NEED YOU! Volunteer in one of our 
clubs! We need listeners for our children, who are so 
anxious to learn His Word.



Sparks
(Kindergarten, 1st, & 2nd grade)

Annual Dues ~ ........................................................... $15.00
Book .......................................................................... $10.00
Vest ........................................................................... $12.00
Music CD*................................................................. $10.00
Review  Workbook* ....................................................... $9.00

Truth & Training
(3rd, 4th, 5th, & 6th grade)

Annual Dues ~............................................................ $15.00
Book .......................................................................... $10.00

*Optional Items

To purchase supplies &/or pay dues in person, 
our AWANA STORE will be open each Wednesday, 
beginning August 14, 2019, in the A-Foyer, on the 

2nd floor of the A building.

To purchase supplies &/or pay dues online, go to: 
fbcw.org/childrenswednesday

~We collect Annual Dues to offset the cost of parties, 
awards, and incentives throughout the year.



Kindergarten—Choir/Awana
A-L*—A220 
M-Z*—A210

1st Grade—Choir/Awana
A-L*—B100 
M-Z*—B200

2nd Grade—Choir/Awana
B210

3rd Grade—Choir/Awana
A250

4th-6th Grade Choir
B110

4th-6th Grade Girls—Awana
B110

4th-6th Grade Boys—Awana
B Building Basement

*Last name beginning with letters listed

Room Assignments


